
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

April 19, 2012
     The Gears
[image: image1.jpg]PENNYsWARS'§§





Penny Wars is almost over!  Ends Saturday! 

Kiwanis just dumped $82 into our jug and it looks like we are down about 5000 ($50) in points coming into the home stretch.  Please bring your money on Thursday. We have to beat them! 
Have you signed up for the Bowl-A-Thon on May 24th.  If not, please do so ASAP. 

Thursday, May 24, 2012

6:00-9:00pm

Town Line Ten Pin

665 Broadway, Malden

Proceeds to Benefit Everett Rotary Charitable Foundation

Sponsorships Available

Teams of four are $175: Individual Bowlers are $50

Each person bowls 3 games

E-mail: mjordan@metrocu.org

(617) 889-7679

MEETING HAPPENINGS: 

Janet ran the meeting this week. 

Present: Janet, Paul, Judy, Rev Barbara, Tim, Rich A, Steve Q, Lester

HAPPY & SAD DOLLARS

Barbara paid a happy dollar for the weather forecast.  We are finally supposed to get 

some rain after this draught.

Chris paid a fine.  He upgraded his cell phone from a Blackberry to and Iphone

Rich paid a sad dollar, as he is going to visit Lou in Florida.  Just kidding. 

He is looking forward to seeing Lou and the Club extends greetings to Lou and Sheila as well.  
See you all on Thursday. PLESE COME WITH MONEY. WE CANNOT LET KIWANIS BEAT US.  
ROTARY RULES!

